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Date Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2002 11:03 AM

From: Sharon Holgerson <sholgerl@hg.nasa.gov>

To: wierro
Subject: FOIA Request

O Urgent U New

Mr. William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 E Street, NW

Washington, DC 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

Your request of September 4, 2002, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA),
for records pertaining to NASA's implementation of US Attormey General John Ashcroft's
October 12, 2001 memorandum, has been received in this office and assigned the Log
Number 10-F-2002-202.

It is the policy of this office to process requests in the order in which they are received and
according to their complexity. Please be assured that your request will be processed as
expeditiously as possible.

If you have any questions, you can contaet me at (202) 358-0205.
-- Sharon Holgerson

FOIA Officer

Code PS

202-358-0205
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